
 
 
 

First time high school parent or “veteran”?  Feeling a little nervous? 
  

Do you want to know whom to contact at the high school? 
Do you want to know the procedures, policies and rules (different 
from the middle school) you might expect as high school parents? 

Do you want to know about classroom expectations, about how you 
can help your young adolescent be successful, about how much, when 

and how you should contact teachers? 
  

You are cordially invited to an information session  
for the parents of incoming 9th graders on  

  
Wednesday, August 27, 2014 

  
7:00 pm 

  
Performing Arts Center 
Redmond High School  

  

 


